
 

 

 

 

Paris 23 December 2013  

Orco Property Group – Resignation of Director  

 

Orco Property Group was informed on 20 December 2013 by its director, Mr. Alexis Juan, that he has 

resigned from the board of directors with immediate effect. 

The board of directors and the management thank Mr. Juan for his service to the company since his 

appointment in 2009 and wish him continued success.   

 

For more information please, visit www.orcogroup.com  
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